
Temple Planning Board 
Master Planning Update and Regulatory Review 

Steering Committee Members Needed 
 
The Town of Temple Planning Board has been awarded a grant from the InvestNH Municipal 
Planning & Zoning Grant Program, funded by the NH Department of Business and Economic 
Affairs as part of the $100 million InvestNH Initiative with ARPA State Fiscal Recovery funds. 
 
The funds will be used to assist the Planning Board with assessing housing needs in our 
community, updating sections of the Temple Master Plan, and completing a regulatory audit of 
our Zoning Ordinance, Site Plan Regulations, and Subdivision Regulations.  
 
Community Engagement is central to the success of this project. 
 
The Planning Board is currently seeking Temple resident volunteers to join a 
Steering Committee.  
 
Responsibilities include: 
 

 Advising the Planning Board and consultants during the Master Plan Review & 
Regulatory Review process 

 Working with the Planning Board and consultants to: 
o Review the current Vision Statement and existing conditions data 
o Identify Focus Groups and Key Residents for interviews 
o Review the DRAFT Master Plan Updates at Public Forums 
o Present the Final updates to the community at a Public Forum 

 
Some Community Engagement training is available. 
 
Master Plan Sections under review for updates include: 
 

 Population and Housing (2019) 
 Existing Land Use (2003) 
 Future Land Use (2003) 
 Economic Development (2019) 
 Vision Statement (2018) 
 Master Plan Implementation (NEW) 

 
Volunteers can expect 1-2 meetings per month. Dates/Times based on member’s availability. 

Please complete the Application of Interest and submit it to TemplePlanning@TempleNH.org 
by April 28th, 2023. 


